30 MAY 22

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. B4 s 2022

DIVISION VIRTUAL SIMULATION ON THE UTILIZATION OF APPROPRIATE
NUMERACY TOOLS AND LEARNING RESOURCES IN MATHEMATICS FOR
BLENDED LEARNING

To: Public Schools District Supervisors/In-Charge of Districts
Elementary School Heads
All concerned

1. In connection to Unnumbered Regional Memorandum dated April 28, 2022 re: Regional
Orientation-Workshop on the Utilization of Appropriate Learning Resources in Mathematics for
Blended Learning, a dry run simulation will be conducted on June 1, 2022 at 1:00 pm.

2. The activity aims:
a. To try out the Microsoft Teams App
b. To familiarize the application
c. To prepare for the Orientation-Workshop on the Utilization of Numeracy Tools
d.
3. Participants to this virtual orientation-workshop are the following:
a.Marisol T. Lim-Schoel Principal I
b. Jennifer Metica- ITO
c. Acer Villanueva — Teacher III - SAVS
d. Junalet Nazareno — Master Teacher I - SACES
e. Demetrio Suarez Jr, - TIC- Marilima ES

4. Travel expenses related to this activity shall be charged to MOOE /Local Funds subject
to the usual accounting rules and regulation.

5. Participants are expected to observe minimum health standards and protocols pursuant
to existing health guidelines mandated by IATF, DOH and DepEd.

6. For information, guidance and compliance.

m Lms@i)mm ROSA

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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